
City of Milford, Connecticut 
 

TO:  Planning & Zoning Board Members 
 
FROM: Phyllis Leggett, Admin. Asst. to the City Planner 
 
DATE: April 26, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning and Zoning Board scheduled for 

May 1, 2007 has been 

 cancelled. 

 
The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Board will be held  
 
on Tuesday, May 15, 2007 at 7:30 p.m. at the City Hall Auditorium, 
 
110 River Street. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
cc: City Clerk 
 Office of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

Planning & Zoning Staff 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY WHO NEEDS SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN 
THE MEETING SHOULD CONTACT THE DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, 783-3230, 

FIVE DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING IF POSSIBLE. 
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